
HUCKNALL
MAINTENANCE WORKS

Sunday 30th August

No Trams

Dedicated bus replacement

KEY
Hucknall/Toton Lane Services

Tram Stop

On Sunday August 30th, we will be completing essential maintenance works 
between Hucknall and Moor Bridge, affecting the Hucknall/Toton Lane services. We 
will be closing our tracks between Hucknall and Moor Bridge throughout service on 
August 30th, and will resume services as normal from August 31st (Bank Holiday 
Monday-Sunday Service)

During this time we will provide a dedicated bus replacement service between 
Hucknall and Moor Bridge

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Hucknall

TRAM STOP

Butler's Hill

Moor Bridge

Hucknall Park and Ride Car 
Park, Pick up and Drop off

Jenny Burton Way Bus 
Stops located on 
Nottingham Road

Aston Drive Bus Stop (Towards 
City Side) Pick up and Drop off

LOCATION OF BUS STOP

If you have any queries or would like to speak to us about this further then please get in touch:

- By pressing the help point at the side of each ticket machine, or in the centre of the platform

- In person at our Travel Centre: 4 King Street, Nottingham, NG1 2AS

- Email: info@thetram.net

- Our website via Live Chat: www.thetram.net

- Our Social Media Channels: and Twitter:/thetram.net @NETTramFacebook:

- By phone to our Customer Services team: 0115 824 6060 (Monday-Friday, 6am-10pm, Weekends, 9am-5pm)

Hucknall

Butler's Hill

Moor Bridge

Bulwell Forest

Bulwell
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Jenny Burton 
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